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April 6, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. 88-1368
Attn: Document Control Desk NA/JAS: jrp
Washington, D.C. 20555 Docket Nos. 50-338

50-339
License Nos. NPF-4

NPF-7

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
FLORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2
NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-338/87-38 & 50-339/87-38 +

REVISED RESPONSE TO A NOTICE OF VIOLATION

in our April 21, 1988 respo'ise to the Notice of Violation associated with NRC
Inspection Report Nos 50-338/87 38 and 50-339/87-38, we indicated that Station
Admininistrative Procedure, ADM 16.2, Reportable Occurrences / Licensee Event
Reports, had been revised to require a qualified Shift Technical Advisor to review each
reportable event and oversee the preparation of the Licensee Event Report (LER).

This letter is to notify you that we have since revised the process for LER preparation
and have currently assigned Licensing Department personnel to oversee the actual
preparation of the LER after the reportability review is complete. This method of LER
preparation has proven to be effective in submitting quality LERs.

If you have any further questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours.
|f( )
cy

k%C2i k /
W. L. Stewart
Senior Vice President - Nuclear

cc: Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Suite 2900
Atlanta, Ga 30323

Mr. M.S. Lesser
NRC Senior Resident inspector
North Anna Power Station f60 / j
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